
From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
To: "Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO)"; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Heather Patterson; Castro, Isaac (MRO)
Subject: 2RP-4956 C-141 Release Notification Received : Marathon Oil Company - Initial C141 Submittal - Iron Duke 2H
Date: Tuesday, September 4, 2018 6:02:00 PM

Hello Ms. Karrigan,
 
OCD has received your C-141 Release Notification, thank you! It has been assigned 2RP-4956. Please let me know
if you have any questions.
 
 
Best Regards,
 

Maria Pruett
 
Environmental Specialist
N.M. Oil Conservation Division
District 2
811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101
Cell: 575 840-5963
Fax: 575748-9720
 
 
 

From: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) <cnkarrigan@marathonoil.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 31, 2018 11:08 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
<Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>
Cc: Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>; Castro, Isaac (MRO)
<icastro@marathonoil.com>
Subject: Marathon Oil Company - Initial C141 Submittal - Iron Duke 2H
 
Good morning,
 
Please see the attached initial C141.

Thank you,
 
Callie
 

From: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) 
Sent: Saturday, August 18, 2018 3:40 PM
To: 'Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD' <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; 'Pruett, Maria, EMNRD'
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<Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>
Subject: Marathon Oil Company - 24 hour notification - Iron Duke 2H
 
Good afternoon,
 
At approximately 8:45 am, the Operator arrived onsite and observed pooling from produced water.
The ball valve on the load line leaked into the load out pot, releasing 10 bbls onto the ground.
Approximately a 20 ft x 20 ft area was affected. A vac truck immediately recovered standing fluids.
The ball valve will be replaced and investigated.
 

Callie Karrigan
HES Professional – Environmental
Office: 575-297-0956
Cell: 405-202-1028
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